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NEWSLETTER 7 3rd November 2023

Dear Parents, 
Welcome back after half term; I hope you all had an enjoyable week. 

School Photographer 
The school photographer will be in school on Tuesday 7th November to take individual photos 
and to photograph family groups of siblings. All children should come in full school uniform on 
Tuesday and not wear PE kits to school. 

Remembrance 
November is a time when we remember all the departed, especially family members and friends. 
It is also a time of national remembrance when we recall those who have died for our country in 
wars. 

Next week we will be selling poppies in school. The British Legion uses these donations to help 
support ex-servicemen and women and their families. We ask for a minimum donation of 50p per 
poppy. We will stop selling poppies on 10th November. 

On Thursday 9th November we have our Remembrance Service in church (Y1-Y6) at 10:30am. 
Parents and carers are welcome to join us. 

We will all be observing a one minute silence at 11am on Friday 10th November. 

 

Thank you to Ms Fenton for the wonderful Remembrance display at 
the front entrance of the school which was created with the poppy 
wreaths that each class made. 

http://www.st-marymichael.towerhamlets.sch.uk
http://admin@sm-sm.co.uk


Eco Warriors
This morning our Eco warriors led an assembly based on ‘Cut Your Carbon’. This is a month-
long carbon-cutting challenge taking place throughout November 2023, the campaign challeng-
es young people and their families to complete nine simple actions that will reduce their carbon 
footprint. Cut Your Carbon is a great way to learn more about the carbon emissions connected 
to everyday actions and how we can reduce them by making small, manageable changes. Each 
child will be bringing home an activity sheet which they can complete in their own time.

Thank you Ms Fenton and Eco Warriors for the very informative assembly!

Have a good weekend.
Blessings
Sue-Helen Steyn



Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2
Josh Owen Nela Leynah

Olivia Mary Zain Lynah

Samira Charlie C Kai

Jayden Harper Millie
Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6
Sophia Afiyah Salma Jenson

Rebecca Max Idris Lucia

Andrew Musa Maci-Mae Ruby C

Carlyle Hector Azarie Oliver

GOLD AWARDS WINNERS

Handwriting Award Winners

 House Points - Winner 2023/24
The winning house is St Cyril with 

170 points.  
Congratulations!

   St Cyril (yellow)     St Elizabeth (green)    St Lawrence (red)    St Josephine (blue)

Attendance Autum Term 
09.10.23 – 13.10.23

1A 89.2%

1P 87.9%

2F 95.5%

2W 96.6%

3A 85.3%

3F 88.7%

4A 88.6%

4G 82.7%

5A 83.1%

5B 93.1%

6D 97.2%

6K 91.7%

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3

Yanni Suzanna Libbie

Jet Isabelle Sienna W

Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

Ayla Inaayah Sofia

Isreal Fariha Miley 

WELL DONE 
6D

Upcoming events

Tuesday 7th November -  		  School photographer in
Wednesday 8th November - 		  Nursery and Reception; Cardboard Box Day 9.00am – 11.00am
Thursday 9th November -		  Remembrance Service in church at 10.30am
Monday 13th November -		  Odd socks day
Friday 17th November - 		  Children in Need non-uniform day (Pyjama Day)
Wednesday 22nd November -	 2F trip to Soanes Centre
Thursday 23rd November - 		  2W trip to Soanes Centre
Monday 27th November - 		  INSET Day – no school
Wednesday 28th November - 	 Y1 to Fire station
Wednesday 13th December - 	 Ladybird and Caterpillar nativity Performance at 10.00am
          					     2F and 1A Nativity Performance at 14.30
Thursday 14th December - 		  Butterfly and Caterpillar nativity performance at 10.00
         					     2W and 1P Nativity Performance at 14.30
Wednesday 20th December  -	 Non-uniform day, Christmas school lunch and parties
Thursday 21st December  -		  Carol service at 13.30 in church
            				    Children go home at 14.30
	


